
  

CITY OF BLAINE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PRIVATE ON-SALE INTOXICATING & SUNDAY LIQUOR LICENSE 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held on Monday, 

September 21, 2020 at 7:30PM before the Blaine City Council as required by city code 

for Best Taste of Pho Saigon, Inc. DBA Best Taste of Pho Saigon in conjunction with 

the private on-sale intoxicating & Sunday liquor license for the facility located at 11712 

Ulysses Lane NE, Blaine, MN.  At said hearing all persons shall be heard who wish to 

speak for or against the proposed license. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the City of 

Blaine has an option to attend city meetings virtually, please visit blainemn.gov for 

instructions to participate in the meeting. 

 

Persons planning to attend who need an interpreter or other auxiliary 

assistance should contact Linda Sapp at (763) 785-6122 no later than Friday, 

September 18, 2020. 

 

Contact Cathy Sorensen, City Clerk, at csorensen@blainemn.gov or (763) 785-

6124 if you have any questions regarding this public hearing. 

 

 

             

      Catherine M. Sorensen, CMC, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

DATED: August 31, 2020 

PUBLISHED: September 11, 2020 - Blaine Spring Lake Park Life 

 

  

 

mailto:csorensen@blainemn.gov

